
The Public Hearing scheduled for July 23, 2024, on Hearings and Appeals draft 
regulations at 10:00a.m. is cancelled due to technological issues.  This meeting will be 
rescheduled shortly. 
 
A notice will be forthcoming on the SPB listserv.  To sign up for notices, please visit 
Mailing List signup. 


